Subject: Re: H-1B Approval for Saranyasilissem:
Date: 1/25/2018 4:52:15 PM Eastern Standard Time
From: i
To:
Cc:

Wonderful job and thank you, Paul

On Thu, Jan 25, 2018 at 6:56 AM, <paultshane@aol.com> wrote:
Dear Jenny:

Congratulations! This H-1B has been approved, and we even got three years.

Jenny, when you receive the original approval notice at the PO Box address, scan me a copy, put a copy in the public
access folder, and give the original to Saranya.

Regards,
Paul,

PAUL T. SHANE,

IMMIGRATION ATTORNEY,
INDEPENDENT LAW OFFICES,
SUITE 350, ONE GATEWAY CENTER,
300 WASHINGTON STREET,
NEWTON MA 02458-2802, USA

TEL: 617-965-1553
FAX: 965-9697

EMAIL: PaulTShane@aol.com
WEBSITE: WWW.PAULSHANE.COM

From: Nebraska.Processing@dhs.qov
.1 To: PAULTSHANE@AOL.COM

Sent: 1/25/2018 9:20:21 AM Eastern Standard Time
Subject: | 1S

The Nebraska Service Center has approved the following
1129
that had been filed under the Premium Processing Program.

Receipt Number [ oosoo

Petitioner:

Benefmary AN
DOB: ¥ L
Ciassn‘“ catlon H1B

Starting Validity Date: 02/01/18
Ending Validity Date: 01/31/21




